
Kind Regards, 
Hayden Iles 
Tumuaki - Principal

Last Thursday, students from Years 4-6 competed in our Senior School Swimming
Sports at Northern Arena. It was fantastic to witness the students giving their best and
embracing the spirit of competition. A special thank you goes to Mrs. Abbie Saddler for
her superb organisation of the event. We also extend our gratitude to all the parents
who assisted with timekeeping and to those who came along to cheer on the students
— your support truly made the day memorable.

This week, our Year 5 students are away on camp at Carey Park from Monday to
Wednesday afternoon. The excitement was evident as they departed on Monday
morning, and we are confident they will have a wonderful time filled with fun activities
and new experiences.

A couple of reminders for the remainder of the term:
Please ensure your child/ren bring their school hat every day.
Don’t forget to pack their togs on swimming days.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a positive and productive
rest of the term.
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Message from our Principal....
Tēna koutou katoa, Goeie dag, 안녕하세요, أهلا, 您好, こんにちは,
Welcome......

This Weeks Featured Business Partner

We are now over halfway through the term, and it’s great to see
both our students and staff well settled into their classroom
routines and programmes.

Teacher Only Day
24 March
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WEEK 6

10 MARCH

Y5 Camp

11 MARCH

Y5 Camp

PTA Meeting

12 MARCH

Y5 CAMP

13 MARCH

Super Cluster
Tennis

14 MARCH

Y1&2 Assembly

WEEK 7

17 MARCH 18 MARCH 19 MARCH

Board Meeting

20 MARCH 21 MARCH

Y3&4 Assembly

WEEK 8

24 MARCH

Teacher Only
Day - School

Closed

25 MARCH 26 MARCH 27 MARCH

Mid Bays
Swimming

Y3 Beach Trip

28 MARCH

Y5&6 Assembly

https://www.murraysbay.school.nz/events/


TIPSHow to report an absence in Hero

If your child is going to be away for the day due to sickness, an appointment or any other
reason, please notify the school as soon as possible by using the Hero app.

There is a ‘Report an Absence’ icon right on the homepage of the app
 1. Click on the ‘Report an Absence’ icon
 2. Select the reason for absence (add in any message if you need to)
 3. Click ‘Send Message’ and you’re done!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScltugAKYhhm8jXibLNOjCqArKZVY4AEfthWLYJCclByH5kwg/viewform




Advertise in our Community Section - $25+gst per edition
Adverts need to be relevant to our School Community - email office@murraysbay.school.nz for more information

Community Notices
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